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This new seventh edition of Critical Approaches seeks to make informed critics of its readers by
presenting the challenging concepts of Canada’s political system with a balanced account of
both political institutions and social influencers. It explores systemic inequalities in political
power, exploring the ‘environment’ of the Canadian political system, emphasizing its societal
setting with discussions of regionalism, Aboriginal peoples, the French–English cleavage,
ethnocultural groups, gender, class, age, religion, urban/rural location, and the global
environment. With a new author – Chris Cochrane – and a fresh set of analytical models, this
authoritative text delves into fascinating topics such as political culture, the mass media, public
opinion polls, elections, parties, and advocacy groups, introducing readers to the vibrant and
dynamic world of Canadian politics. Blogs and regular updates on the supporting website help
keep it all relevant!

About the AuthorRand Dyck was born and raised in Calgary. After graduating from the University
of Alberta with his B.A. in Political Science, he found the political culture of Ontario more to his
liking, and took his M.A. at Carleton University and his Ph.D. at Queen’s. Between his graduate
degrees, he experienced the life of a public servant in Ottawa, but opted instead for an
academic career. He taught at Laurentian University in Sudbury for 34 years, holding all sorts of
administrative positions including department chair and vice dean, and took early retirement in
2005, upon which he was titled Professor Emeritus. He now teaches at Carleton University as an
Adjunct Professor. Among his many accomplishments and awards, Rand received both the
Laurentian University Teaching Excellence Award and the Ontario Confederation of University
Faculty Associations Teaching Award in 2002. He was cited for his engaging teaching style and
for his extraordinary commitment to his students, many of whom became life-long friends. One
particular claim to fame was his organization of the annual Laurentian University Model
Parliament held in the House of Commons chamber in Ottawa. As a Political Science professor,
he has a long list of published articles, chapters, public speeches, and book reviews, and
continues to be asked by the media for comments on current political developments.Christopher
Cochrane has a Ph.D. in Political Science from the University of Toronto, a Master’s degree in
Political Science from McGill University in Montreal, and a Bachelor’s degree in Political Science
and History from St. Thomas University in Fredericton. He was the Banque Nationale Fellow at
the McGill Institute for the Study of Canada [2000-1] and a Postdoctoral Research Fellow at the
Laurier Institute for the Study of Public Opinion and Policy [2009-10]. He is currently an Assistant
Professor in the Department of Political Science at the University of Toronto and the University of
Toronto-Scarborough (UTSC). Professor Cochrane studies ideological disagreement and its
implications for political decision-making and party competition in Canada.
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